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Willow class have had a very busy week! We have celebrated Chinese new year by 
decorating lanterns and trying some special food. The children were really interested in the 
fortune cookies and most of them smelt the dried fruit. The children explored the texture 

of mashed potato for their Science lesson and made lighthouses for their DT lesson.
Have a great weekend!

Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages

Well done to Olivier for 
winning our Helpful award 

this week. This was 
awarded for helping adults 
carry a box when tidying 

up!

Thank you!

Miss Britt Mrs Ahtty

Mrs Koralege


